Freedom of Information Act 2000 & Environmental Information Regulations 2004
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:

Please could you advise under Freedom of Information/ Environmental Information Regulations whether there are any proposals for a railway, tramway, light railway or monorail within the Local Authority boundary?
There are no proposals for a railway, tramway, light railway or monorail within the city.
Please could you advise under Freedom of Information/ Environmental Information Regulations whether there are any proposals to stop up, divert or alter an existing Public Right of Way within the Local Authority boundary?

There are no current proposals to stop up, divert or alter existing public rights of

way within the city.
Or are there any pending proposals for a Public Right of Way within the Local Authority boundary?

The definitive map of Leicester is under continuous review. As the city was 

previously an excluded area we are still in the process of adding paths to the map, 

and our legal services are currently in receipt of an instruction to make a definitive

map modification which will see the addition of further public rights of way to the 

map.

The definitive map can be viewed at the following address.

http://citystreatz2.leicester.gov.uk/citystreatz/frame.npx?site=citystreatz_internet&lang=en&group=public&resol=2&tabs=11100
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk

Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

